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enquiry: gmoonsamy@nnr.co.za 

REF: k10001862N 

10 April 2024 

 

Dear Stakeholder 

 

Notice is hereby given that the National Nuclear Regulator (NNR) will hold a second set of 

public hearings for the application to extend the operating life of the Koeberg Nuclear 

Power Station by 20 years. 

 

The NNR hereby gives notice to convene a second set of public hearings in connection with the 

application to extend the operating life of the Koeberg Nuclear Power Station by 20 years. The 

hearings will be held in the Northern Cape and Western Cape provinces as per the following 

schedule: 

Date and time of the public hearing Province and venue 

Monday, 3 June 2024 

10:30-14:30 

Registration closes 22 May 2024 

Northern Cape, Garies Community Hall, 

Kamiesburg Local Municipality. 

Tuesday, 4 June 2024 

10:30-14:30 

Registration closes 23 May 2024 

Northern Cape, Concordia Community Hall, 

Nama-Khoi Local Municipality. 

Thursday, 6 June 2024, 

10:00-14:00. 

Registration closes 29 May 2024 

Western Cape, Church on the Rise, Tableview. 

Friday, 7 June 2024 

10:00-14:00 

Registration closes 30 May 2024 

Western Cape, Belthorn Recreation Centre, 

Athlone. 

Saturday, 8 June 2024 

10:00-14:00 

Registration closes 31 May 2024 

Western Cape, Atlantis Multipurpose Sports 

Centre, Atlantis. 
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Opportunities to participate.  

The hearings are open to all members of the public and stakeholders. Persons wishing to 

submit written representations must take note of the following: 

The written representations must reach the NNR by no later than 31 May 2024. 

All written representations must be addressed to –  

• Peter Bester, Programme Manager: Nuclear Power Plants, National Nuclear 

Regulator.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

• Copies of written representations may also be hand delivered to the offices of the 

National Nuclear Regulator - 12 Raats Drive, Delphi Arch Building, Tableview. 

• Written representations may also be emailed to koebergLTO@nnr.co.za  and marked for 

the attention Programme Manager: Nuclear Power Plants. 

 

Persons wishing to make oral presentations at the public hearing are required to;  

Register on the NNR website: https://nnr.co.za/public-information/public-hearings/ 

 

Availability of public participation documents 

Public participation documents can be accessed from the NNR website: 

https://nnr.co.za/public-information/public-hearings/ 

 

Should you require assistance with accessing the public participation documents, please contact: 

Gino Moonsamy, Manager Communications and Stakeholder Relations, via email to: 

gmoonsamy@nnr.co.za 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

………………………………………………… 

 

Gino Moonsamy 

Manager Communications and Stakeholder Relations 

National Nuclear Regulator 
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